PEIGAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
P.O.Box 130
Brocket, Alberta TOK OHO
(403) 965-3910
Fax: (403) 965-3713

PUBLIC NOTICE — September 8, 2021

School & Bus Closures

Due to the increasing number of active Covid cases
(including Variants of Concern) in Piikani Nation,

PBOE has made the timely decision to close schools and busses.
Schools and busses will not be operating the week of
September 8, 9, 10, 2021
and
September 13 -17, 2021
This includes busses to/from Pincher Creek
and Fort Macleod.

All Busses will not be operating.

PBOE will keep students/families informed as to the
school and bus re-opening date.

Wear a mask. Practise physical distancing. Hand sanitize.
Keep our Piikani Nation safe.

If your child/family is in need of supports, please contact your
child’s School Principal or homeroom teacher.
PBOE school contact information can be found at
www.piikani.ca
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